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Appeal of Brett Hesley, on behalf of Mitch Hesley, to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Inspection Correction
Notice at 672 VAN BUREN AVENUE.

We had a licensed roofer inspect property at 672 Van Buren's roof and he found there is useable life left in roof
before it will fail.

April 27, 2012

Sebastian Migdal

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Brett Hesley, on behalf of Mitch Hesley, to a Fire Certificate of
Occupancy Inspection Correction Notice at 672 VAN BUREN AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has

reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council[recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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